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MEETING OF TERENURE/RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (1)

Tuesday, September 04, 2007

QUESTION No. 7

QUESTION: Councillor J. Lahart

“To ask the Manager for a full report on the outcome of the recent Oral Hearing into the laneway at the rere of Limekiln Green and Limekiln Avenue?

1-14 Limekiln Green and 55-73 Limekiln Avenue
REPLY:

At its meeting held on the 5th September, 2006, Terenure/Rathfarnham Area Committee agreed to initiate the procedure to extinguish the public right of way at this location.  The proposal was advertised and the closing date for receipt of objections/representations was 6th November, 2006.  Following on from the public advertisement, a number of requests for an Oral Hearing were received.  The Committee granted the request for an Oral Hearing at its meeting held on 5th December, 2006.

Mr. Joe O’Gorman (former Planning Inspector) was appointed to conduct the Oral Hearing in respect of the proposed extinguishment and the said Oral Hearing took place on the 14th March 2007.  Mr. O’Gorman’s report is now to hand and a full report will be brought to the October Committee meeting as a Headed Item.

